
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
26th January 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we  more about why there is life on Earth, 
the Goldilocks planet, and wrote our own space-
themed versions of this classic tale.  

In maths, we continued our topic of  division and 
developed strategies to  divide 4 digits by 1 digit, di-
vide with remainders and multiply unit fractions 
with integers.  

In English, we  continued planned and wrote our 
own version of One Small Step.  

This term in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

Next week, after finished our exploration of the so-
lar system, we will zoom in to our home planet and 
start our geography unit: Man’s Impact on the Envi-
ronment.  

In maths, we will  continue using our multiplication 
strategies combined with fractions and ,further ex-
tend our knowledge in applying it, to  quantity.  

In English,  we will start our new unit on Plastic Pol-
lution and focus on a persuasive pitch about the af-
fects of plastic pollution.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
World Book day: 8th March  

Stem week: 11th March  

Science Museum Trip: Wednesday 13th March 

Ramadan: 18th March  

Colour Run/Holi: 25th March  

It was lovely to see our parents join us for our Learning 
Together Morning this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children wrote their 
own versions of Goldi-
locks and the 3 planets 
in science and will read 
them to reception chil-

dren later on in the 

    Child of the Week 

                                                                  5Dawe: Rania 5Maple: Aaliyah 5Ofili: Eesa 

Word of the Week: interfere 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


